
 
 

 
 

 

May 4, 2018 

 

Moscow Institute of Energy Safety and Energy Economy 

Mr. Vladimir Tolmachev 

 

 

Dear Mr. Tolmachev, 

Our warmest congratulations to you and your staff on the MIEE 20
th

 anniversary. This is an 

important milestone on your way full of creativity, goals, and achievements. 

At the EMerge Alliance, we appreciate your company’s membership as the only Russian 

corresponding member and your commitment to the industry. We proclaim the same mission — to 

look for solutions leading to the rapid adoption of efficient power distribution and to promote 

sustainability. On your way, you face many challenges and obstacles, as all of us do, adapting to 

industry requirements and demand.  

We are pleased to extend our sincere congratulations and wish you great success for many 

years to come! 

 Sincerely, 

 

Brian T. Patterson 

President 

 

 


